
 

 
 
 
 

Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative 
Dr. Marianne Fidishin, Executive Director 
1304 Ronzheimer Avenue 
St. Charles, IL  60174 
Phone:  331-228-4873 
Fax: 331-228-4874 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Marianne Fidishin, PhD, Executive Director 

 

DATE: December 5, 2018 

 

RE: Mid-Year Safe Schools Update 

 

 

 

 

The Safe School’s Update indicates there are currently ten (10) students enrolled as of November 30, 2018.  

This includes the following school district enrollment: 

 Kaneland 302: 2 

 St. Charles 303: 6 

 Geneva 304: 2 

Of those ten students, four (4) from St. Charles 303 will be exiting in January, 2019.  


